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The upgrade to Epic 2012 occurs early morning on Dec. 8, 2013.  There are changes to the LDA’s that 
affect dialysis documentation around double and triple lumen catheters.  You now have the ability to document 
the assessment of each lumen individually. 

 

When adding an LDA, 
you have the choice of 
Double or Triple 
Lumen Dialysis 
Catheters. 

 

 

Note you have Arterial 
and Venous lumens 
available to document 
individually. 

 

 

 

For the Triple Lumen, 
you have the addition 
of the Pigtail. 

 

 

 

The selection list for 
each remains the 
same. 

 

 


